
STOP THE MASTS 
 
 

 

    

467 people objected to a 
mast proposal off Fulham 

Palace Road last year and it 
was stopped. 

A developer is proposing to put mobile phone masts and other clutter onto the roof of Cobbs Hall on 
Fulham Palace Rd. (At least 18 transmitters in total, but concealed behind new rooftop screens).  

Did anyone from the Council let you know? The most basic display of a Site Notice - to let the nearest 
residents know about the consultation –- was only seen after we started leafleting to alert the public. 

 
● It would make the building skyline look distorted and bulky. It would look totally out of place for the 
Crabtree conservation area.  

● Several homes, a number of schools and nurseries, and the Lillie Road recreation ground are in range of 
the proposed masts. This is important as young people’s bodies are still developing and they are more 
vulnerable to mast radiation effects. A Chief Medical Officer has called for minimising their exposure. 

Yet the proposer did not feel any local schools were worth consulting! 

● Trees and other greenery within range would suffer the harmful effects of radiation. They are a key part of 
the character of the area and provide environmental benefits. 

 
 

 

 

HAVE YOUR SAY… 
 
● H&F Council invite comments online on https://bit.ly/2Rz6BGn 
Please make sure you at least object to the visual impact of the bulky screens and masts on  
the building and the conservation area – this will count. Also the damage that will be caused  
to trees in the area.  For more information about the proposal – tips and a quick link for  
objecting by email - visit our webpage www.saynoto5g.uk/cobbshall.htm. 

● You might also be able to post your objection to Steven Mielczarek, Planning Officer, Development 
Management. LB Hammersmith & Fulham, King Street, London W6 9JU.  

● Please quote ref: 2021/01507/FUL in any objections, and get them in by Wed. 9 June if possible. 

 

 
 

SUPPORT OUR WIDER CAMPAIGN TO MAKE H&F SAFER… 
 

 

H&F Say No To 5G campaign was set up in 2019 to 
stop the spread of mast radiation that’s bad for us, 
animals & the environment. Visit www.saynoto5g.uk. 
 
We also support the important crowd-funded national 
legal action actionagainst5g.org - the appeal is still 
open for donations.  

 
 

For urgent enquiries and offers of help, email sw6.01507@saynoto5g.uk or ring 07976-414913. 
Printed, published and promoted by SayNoTo5G Campaign (New Alliance), PO Box 13199, SW6 6ZU 

Make sure you get 
your objections in 

now 
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